
PHOTO IDENTIFICATION NOTICE 
 

At the Elliott Community Federal Credit Union, we continue to stay vigilant in 
protecting against fraud, as well as staying ahead of the curve for digital banking. 

 

Starting March 1st, 2025, Elliott credit union staff will be asking our members at 
branches in person to present their valid photo identification. This will be to 
identify our members, as well as to scan a copy of that identification into a digital 
format. Your privacy is of the utmost importance to us, and this will be for internal 
credit union use only. 

 

This will be the first phase in digitizing our paper documents into a digital format, 
and we ask that you please bear with us as we continue to improve our ability to 
be of service to you, our members! 

 

Thank you! 


